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contact for the landlord of the strip center. The gentleman in the bank sent me to the
Tealatte Bar that was a couple of doors down. There I spoke with two teenage girls
who gave me a number of who I believed was the landlord. I would like to note here,
I was wearing my Frazier for Texas vest that has Frazier in red very large on the chest.
I called the number leaving a message that the sign was on the property. Just after I
left the voice message a text was sent to my phone, saying thanks. A second text was
then sent that I misread as I was driving, my text was only to refer them to Kerry
Simpson who’s over code enforcement and also who I’ve dealt with over many code
issues.

A public servant is someone working in the government. At no time did I identify
myself as code enforcement officer.

Sometime after the neighborhood Walmart sign was gone, I was notified it was back
up at its original location. I called the Walmart speaking to Customer Service that the
sign was back, I did use the name of John Roberts but I never stated I was with code
or Mckinney or anyone in authority. I only used the name to be John Doe citizen.

On December 10, 2021, I was driving a silver Ford F150 truck, given to me by the US
Marshals service. I was on my way to work a warrant on a wanted fugitive. As I was
driving I observed a sign at the 7Eleven at the corner of Eldorado and Hardin. This
sign was blocking the sidewalk like many of the other signs causing an impaired view
of oncoming pedestrian and vehicle traffic. Days before this, myself and others
witnessed children almost have a head on collision with a bicycle rider and children
walking at the busy intersection. I contacted the owner or who I believed to be the
owner and she stated she had told Paul Chabot and corporate to remove it. I simply
moved the sign from the corner and laid it behind its post so it did not obstruct the
view of pedestrians or vehicles.

During all this time I felt I was being a proactive citizen that was fielding hundreds of
complaints of sign issues that was instigated by my opponent. I would like to add, on
a weekly basis I worked with Mckinney code on these issues. This was political
campaign that had taken a very unprofessional nature by my opponent and his group.
At no time did I say or use any position to be a code enforcement officer.
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